
Praises 
• 2 new supporting 

churches 
• OBO established 
• Safety on the road 
• God is so good! 

Prayer Needs 
• Solomon Islands 
• Wisdom and 

guidance in calling 
pastors and setting 
up meetings 

• VBS 
• Continued safety on 

the road 
• Full support in His 

timing 

Support Level 
• 65% 

Dear Fellow Laborers,               June 2016

I pray that you all had a wonderful time with friends and loved ones during the 4th of 
July weekend.  I am very thankful for the freedoms we as American citizens have so 
that we can freely preach the Gospel.   

June was an exciting and busy month.  We traveled to five states for meetings and 
passed through several more.  It was a blessing to present the Solomon Islands to 
churches in Indiana, Virginia, Tennessee, Connecticut, and Maine.  We have put a 
good amount of miles on our faithful van this month, but we have had a wonderful 
time in the Northeastern USA for the past couple of weeks.  

While in Virginia, we were able to attend our mission agency’s Family Week that they 
hold annually.  These weeks are always a blessing and encouragement to us.  It is a 
nice change of pace from deputation and a time of relaxation and spiritual 
refreshment.

Another special blessing for this month is that we were able to present in two church 
that were planted out of our home church in Missouri.  Both pastors and families are 
dear friends of ours, and we have really enjoyed our time catching up and reminiscing.

God answered a prayer that has been in the works for several months now.  As many 
of you know, our future visa situation for entrance into the Solomon Islands has been 
an area of uncertainty.  We are excited to announce that Lord willing, we will be able 
to obtain our visas through the newly established Oceania Baptist Outreach (OBO) 
that will be able to sponsor us into the Solomon Islands.  Praise the Lord for His 
provision!

Our support has climbed a little higher this month.  We are so thankful for two more 
churches that have partnered with us in our ministry.  We are now at 65% of our 
needed support!  

Please continue to pray for us as we finish up this month in Maine, traveling from 
church to church, and avoiding moose with our van.  This coming week we will be 
doing a VBS for a church.  We are excited about working with the young children and 
endeavoring to make an impact on their lives with teaching from God’s Word.  At the 
end of the month, we will make our way home to spend some time with family and our 
sending church.  We are especially excited because we have not been with our home 
church for a service since Christmas.  Thank you all for your prayers, encouraging 
notes, and support to our ministry and lives.  May God continue to bless you all.

All for Him,

Michael and Honorah Deatrick


